
Renewal of the Real Estate Club 

First Kansai Exchange Meeting 

     2023/11/27    

  This is the first time Shin-ei Real Estate Club was held at the Kansai 
Branch since its renewal.
  We had 24 participants from 20 companies.  We plan to hold these 
meetings at all our nationwide branches in the future.
  Once again, the meeting was a successful opportunity for active 
exchange of information and business cards.


